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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Phil Ginsburg, General Manager, Department of Recreation and Parks 
John Rahaim, Director, Planning Department 

FROM: Andrea Ausberry, Assistant Clerk 
Land Use and Transportation Committee 

DATE: July 1, 2016 

SUBJECT: LEGISLATION INTRODUCED 

The Board of Supervisors' Land Use and Transportation Committee has received the 
following proposed legislation, introduced by Supervisor Wiener on June 21, 2016: 

File No. 160721 

Resolution approving construction of a recycled water pump station 
building, and two groundwater well station buildings in Golden Gate Park 
under Charter, Section 4.113, as part of the San Francisco Westside 
Recycled Water and San Francisco Groundwater Supply Projects. 

If you have comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to me 
at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San 
Francisco, CA 94102 or by email at: andrea.ausberry@sfgov.org. 

c: Sarah Madland, Department of Recreation and Parks 
Scott Sanchez, Planning Department 
Sarah Jones, Planning Department 
AnMarie Rodgers, Planning Department 
Aaron Starr, Planning Department 
Joy Navarrete, Planning Department 
Jeanie Poling, Planning Department 


